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Photo news

Thirty-five Myanmarese government officials, SME owners/top 
managers, and academics learning about the SME best practices of 
L.P.S. Works Co., Ltd. in Tokyo on 8 September during the Work-
shop on SME Innovation and Quality Management for Myanmar to
Increase Productivity organized by the APO and supported by the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Japan.

Delegates engaged in group assignments during the APO Work-
shop on Labor-Management Relations funded by the Government 
of Japan. Twenty-one high-ranking officials from 17 Asia-Pacific 
governments who oversee labor-management issues or monitor the 
relationship between economic growth and labor issues, invest-
ment, promotion, and economic and industrial policy convened in 
Tokyo, 28 September–2 October.




